County hospices presenting a bereavemenet seminar
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April 7, 2011 - Home Hospice of Grayson, Cooke and Fannin Counties will be offering
&quot;Putting the Pieces Together&quot; on Thursdays in April. This program will be offered
free of charge as part of the outreach mission of the non-profit organization that was founded in
1982. The programs will all be held at the Home Hospice office which is located at 505 W.
Center Street in Sherman.

&quot;Putting the Pieces Together&quot; is a four-week workshop which will address the
practical needs and concerns that accompany grief after the loss of a loved one. The topics are
auto repair, home repair, travel & leisure on a budget and home safety. The programs will be
held on Thursdays in April, beginning April 7, from 6-7:30 p.m. The program will be presented
by Jolene Senek, LBSW, the Bereavement Coordinator at Home Hospice as well as various
professional speakers.

There is no fee to attend the seminar, but reservations are requested so that appropriate
materials may be available. Please call Jolene Senek at 903-868-9315 or email her at
Jolene.senek@homehospice.org if you have questions or would like to make a reservation.




